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From: "Viera.Motesicka@mzv.sk" <Viera.Motesicka@mzv.sk>
To: "freedex@ohchr.org" <freedex@ohchr.org>, 
Cc: "Milan.Kollar@mzv.sk" <Milan.Kollar@mzv.sk>, "Marek.Brencic@mzv.sk" 

<Marek.Brencic@mzv.sk>, "Sona.Danova@mzv.sk" <Sona.Danova@mzv.sk>
Date: 23/02/2015 17:39
Subject: Response of the Slovak Republic, encryption technologies in online communication

With regard to the verbal note of the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights of  16 

January 2015 and the attached letter of the Special Rapporteur on the promotion of the right to 

freedom of opinion and expression, Mr. David Kaye, please find the following response of the Slovak 

Republic regarding the issues of security and anonymity online:

 

„The Slovak legislation does not restrict nor prohibit the employment of encryption tools in online  

communication.

Furthermore, a legislative obligation exists to protect personal data and classified information“

 

Sincerely,

 

Viera Motešická

Human Rights Department

Ministry of Foreign and European Affairs of the Slovak Republic

833 36 Bratislava

Tel.:  +421 2 59783784

Fax: +421 2 59783779

E-mail: viera.motesicka@mzv.sk


